
Official

From: Carol Benham
Sent: 09 January 2023 17:46
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: Mortlake Stag brewery plans 22/0900/OUT 22/0902/FUL

Hello

I would like reiterate my concerns re the above applications to which I object.

The revised plans still do not address the traffic and environmental problems associated with such a
large development in such a small, inaccessible, already over congested space. It is too big and too
high and too high density. The low level of affordable housing is absolutely unacceptable.

Carol and William Benham


